THE GOSPEL OF CHRIST

Office

1.855,458,3905

Elders of the Red Hill church of Christ

Dale Philpott Charles Taylor

Trustees
Ben Bailey
Steve McGregor
Dale Philpott
William Ramsey
Larry Smith
Charles Taylor

Support Staff
Beverly Ramsey

931-492-9544

Joey Ferrell

931-492-9566

Field Rep
Scott Furniss

405-620-5389

Hello Texoma!

Greetings!

As you may know, last year, we expanded our broadcast into a very big market...the entire United States on WGN America (soon to be NewsNation). We broadcast on Sunday mornings at 5:30 a.m. CT just before *In Search* on the same channel. At that time, we had to halt expansion into local markets.

The purpose of this writing is to give you an exciting announcement to share with others. We will begin a new broadcast in your local market on KTEN-NBC! We feel like this is an incredible opportunity to re-enter the Texoma market.

We will be broadcasting on all platforms at 11:00 p.m. CT on Sunday nights.

We hope that you will share this information with the members, and on your bulletins and website if you can. We have graphics that can be emailed to use as well. Here are the details:



Sunday 11:00 p.m. CT

Your congregation can sponsor this broadcast and have your information put directly on the program! Contact Joey for more information.

We are extremely excited about these new offerings and changes to our schedules and we hope you will be as well. Also, would you prayerfully consider helping us to maintain these offerings with a commitment of support to the program? We offer multiple ways in which you can support us by mail, phone, online, and through legacy and memorial gifts in honor of others. Our motto is to Take the Whole Gospel to the Whole World, and with your help, many souls will find out more about the soul-saving message of Jesus Christ!

Taking the WHOLE Gospel to the WHOLE World

www.thegospelofchrist.com



New Mexico Christian Children's Home

<u>Items</u> Chicken Bouillon cubes

Collinsville Church of Christ

All items are appreciated.

Monetary Donations can be left with collected items to be picked up by the driver.

Please Bring Back any Change Cans That You May Have at This Time

Thank you for your caring for our children & may the Lord bless you.

Regan Walters, Church Relations Representative

Website: www.nmcch.org Twitter: @NMCCH

E-mail: church.relations@nmcch.org

Phone: (office) 575-356-5372, (cell) 469-552-4041

Pick Up Date:

4/14/2021

Like Us On Facebook! 🖒

